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 שבת שלום
Friday 25 August 2017/Shabbat 4 Elul 5777 

Sidra: Shoftim 

MAZAL TOV 

 
To Marian and Edward Cohen on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson 

Oliver who will be called up for the first time on Shabbat 26 August. 

The Ealing community extends a hearty Mazal Tov to parents Kate 

and Justin Daniels and all the family on their special simcha. 

________________________________________________________________ 

TUESDAY 5 SEPTEMBER 

AJR MEETING—2.00PM 

 
The  next  AJR  talk is on Tuesday  5th  September  at  2.00pm.  

There is  a  nominal  charge of  £1.50  to cover the cost of 

refreshments.  

  
Dr  Pam  Fox will be speaking about "The  History  of  the  Jews 

of  Golders  Green".  Dr Fox  is an excellent speaker  all members of 

the community are invited  to attend. 

________________________________________________________________ 

ROSH HASHANNAH 

COMMUNITY LUNCH 

1ST DAY THURSDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 

 
The Ealing community is invited to lunch after the service on First 

Day Rosh Hashannah.  Details are on the attached flyer.  

Reservations and payment must be received by Friday 8 September.  

We hope that you will join us. 

________________________________________________________________ 
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Reading the Haftarah  
If you would like to read 

Haftarah to mark a special 

event or just to make your 

personal contribution to the 

service, please contact Brian 

Robinson, who will be delighted 
to help with any preparation or 

revision.   

Sponsoring an Event  

 
If you are celebrating a 

S i m c h a 

commemorating a 

family Yahrzeit, or just 

feel ing generous, 

please consider sponsoring a 

Shabbat morning Kiddush, Seudah 

or Sunday morning breakfast.  

Contact Joan Michaels: 020 8579 

4261. 

Israeli Dancing! 

 
Tuesday evenings, 

8.00 pm at Ealing 

United Synagogue, 

Grange Road.  Sunday mornings, 

10.30 am at Ealing Liberal 

Synagogue, Lynton Avenue.  All 

welcome.  Nominal charge of 

£1.00. 

AJR—Meets the 1st Tuesday in 

every month at 2.00 pm.  

Contact Leslie Sommer: 020 

8993 7574. 

 

 

Times of Services 

 
Friday 25 August 

Shabbat begins:  7.48 pm 

Mincha/Kabbalat  

Shabbat: 7.15pm 

 
Shabbat 26 August 

Shacharit:   9.30 am 

Haftarah:  Stephen 

  Hirst 
Shabbat ends:  8.50 pm 

 
Sunday 20 August 

Shacharit:   8.40 am 

 
Friday 1 September 

Shabbat begins:  7.33 pm 

Mincha/Kabbalat  

Shabbat:  7.15 pm 

In the event of a bereavement, in 
the first instance please contact the 

Burial Office : 020 8950 7767. 

Rabbi Hershi Vogel: 07970 829758  
Brian Robinson: 020 8567 6558 

http://www.rabbisacks.com
mailto:office@ealingsynagogue.org.uk
mailto:esnewsletter@btinternet.com
http://www.ealingsynagogue.org.uk


 

 

TRIBUTE EVENING IN HONOUR OF NEIL SHESTOPAL Z"L  

THURSDAY 19 OCTOBER 2017 

Ealing UJIA and the Shabbaton Choir are coming together for a tribute evening in 

honour of Neil Shestopal z"l on Thursday 19 October 2017.  

  
This will be a fundraising event for the Carmiel Children's Village, a community for at-

risk and vulnerable children.  Our aim is to raise as much as possible for a named project, 

yet to be decided, at the village in honour of Neil. 

  
There are now very few tickets left.  If you would like to come, please book your place as 

soon as possible by calling Victoria Romain on 020 7424 6448 or book online by clicking 

on the following link: charity.ujia.org/ealing.  Tickets are £15.00 per person. 

  
If you are unable to attend but would like to make a donation to the project, please call 

Victoria Romain.  

charity.ujia.org/ealing


 

 



 

 



 

 


